Center for Judicial Accountabilig, Inc. (CJA)

From: William Glasgall <WGlasgall@volckeralliance.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 7:42 PM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

Cc: Michael.Jacobson@islg.cuny.edu; Shaun.Edwards@islg.cuny.edu; L. Miller
Subject: Re: unresponded-to August 22, 2017 e-mail

Elena, | do recall us talking. The questions the students asked are available. Contrary to your assertion, the responses to
the questions were all based on publicly available documents, such as enacted budgets and any disclosed mid year
adjustments, debt tables, CAFRs, municipal bond official statements and related disclosure filings, and comptroller’s
reports. I’'m not quite sure what you are asking of us here. | agree that budget scholarship and scrutiny is extremely
important for taxpayers and investors, among others. We are not currently a party to any lawsuits over New York’s
budgeting practices. Our research findings are publicly available and we welcome any and all to use them, with
appropriate credit.

Thanks and regards,

Bill

William Glasgall
+1-973-715-8665 mobile
+1-646-343-0152 office
Twitter @WGlasgall
Sent from my iPhone

>On Apr 25, 2018, at 16:53, Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> wrote:

>

> As per my e-mail, just sent — below is my August 22, 2017 e-mail, to which | also received no response.

>

> Elena Sassower, Director

> Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

> www.judgewatch.org<http://www.judgewatch.org>

>914-421-1200

>

> From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

> <elena@judgewatch.org>

> Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 2:42 PM

> To: 'ljm44@cornell.edu’ <ljm44@cornell.edu>

> Cc: 'wglasgall@volckeralliance.org' <wglasgall@volckeralliance.org>;

> 'Michael.Jacobson@islg.cuny.edu’' <Michael.Jacobson@islg.cuny.edu>;

> 'Shaun.Edwards@islg.cuny.edu’ <Shaun.Edwards@islg.cuny.edu>

> Subject: Empowering Students -- & Bringing Transparency & Integrity to the NYS Budget & Governance...

>

> TO: Professor Laurie Miller/Associate Director of Cornell Institute

> of Public Affairs

>

> Thank you for your prompt call back and the generous amount of time you gave to our conversation. As discussed, |
am most excited to learn of the Cornell Institute of Public Affairs and its Public Service Exchange and Capstone Project,
through which the Volcker Alliance was able to utilize the talents and interests of Cornell students for its important
Truth & Integrity in Government Finance Project pertaining to the New York state budget.
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